
  
        

 
Exciting Improvements Coming to The Paddock Play Area! 
 
We are thrilled to announce that work to improve The Paddock play area will begin the week 
commencing Monday, 9 December 2024. These improvements will include the installation of 
new play equipment and enhancements to make the area even more enjoyable for 
everyone. 
 
During this time, please note: 
   •   Contractors will be on-site, working under strict health and safety guidelines. 
   •   All equipment and materials will be securely stored within a fenced-off area to ensure 
safety. 
   •   We kindly ask all residents to remain cautious around the site and keep children and 

pets away from the work area. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and patience while these improvements are carried out. 
We look forward to unveiling the upgraded play area soon! 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. Stay tuned for updates! 
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